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Butterflies 

The caterpillars we have been looking at have 

turned into butterflies over the Easter holidays. 

We had a look at their differences and set them 

free outside, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week we will be having eggs arriving in the 

nursery. Keep a look out!  

Note to all parents 

Fees should be paid in advance of  

sessions being taken.  

 

Please speak to Angela if you have any 

questions or concerns 

Welcome back , 

 we hope you had a lovely Easter holiday. 

 

Welcome to our new families who are joining our 

nursery.  

Congratulations   

Tamsin and Gary on the arrival 

of their  

beautiful baby girl Thea!  

Due to the outside area still  

being muddy and wet.  

 
Please can you ensure your child has  

a pair of wellies, with their name inside 

to avoid them getting misplaced , mixed up 

with another child’s or put in with our spare 

wellies.   



 

 

Do you ever wish you had more time to enjoy being with your children?  
Is getting them ready for the day a bit of a nightmare?  

Do you wonder why you think only your children behave like this?  

 

If you answered Yes to any of these questions then you will benefit  

from pushchair and primary which is six sessions run on a  

Wednesday 2.00-3.30  

 

Looking into six different topics, giving you a chance to discuss  

ideas and experiences with other parents.  

 

Come to the taster session  

Wednesday 27th April 2.00pm - 3.30pm 

Includes Tea & Coffee (welcome from 1.45pm) 

Polite reminder  

 
We need your help to keep our Nursery safe 

during busy pick up and drop off times  

 

Please do not use our staff car park  

or Trelawney Court to turn around, 

drop your child off or park .  

 
If you do travel to school by car, there is 

 generally parking further down the Glebe.  

 

Please help us to keep everyone safe! 

Wednesday 27th April  

pushchair to primary  

Taster session  

2.00-3.30 

Thursday 28th April  

Nippers Nutrition Coffee Afternoon  

1.00-2.00pm 

Monday 2nd May  

Bank Holiday - Nursery Closed  

Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June  

Half Term  

Nippers Nutrition 

Come and join Paula for a coffee  

and a chat. 

Thursday 28th April  

1.00pm-2.00pm  

 

Find out more about our new food  

programme and how it works along 

side your child!  

 

This is also a chance to meet Kris-

tina our Children’s Centre worker.  

Donations of Herbs for our 

garden would be really  

appreciated.  

Eg Rosemary , Lemon verbena , 

Mint , Lavender. 

 

Thank you.  


